From:

Chris Gekas

To:

Beverly Duffy

Date: Subject: 1/17/08 2:42 PM Fwd: Stop The Government Intrusion Into Our Homes >>> Cathy Graber 1/17/2008 9:48 AM >>>

>>> "Tom Strickfaden" <<u>tomstrickfaden@s.ocal.rr.com</u>> 1/16/2008 9:19 PM>>> Tom Strickfaden 2270 Torrance, CA 90505

January 17, 2008

Jackalyne Pfannenstiel

Dear Jackalyne Pfannenstiel:

Please stop the government intrusion into our own homes by requiring homeowners to install a thermostat that can be adjusted by government bureaucrats.

Californians already rank dead last among the 50 states in our per capita consumption of electricity. The average Californian uses about half the electricity as the average American and less than consumers in Luxembourg, Guam, the Cayman Islands and Aruba.

Stop the expansion of the government namy state. Oppose the government controlled thermostats in our own homes.

I am horrified that this is even being considered. This is not only completely un-American, but it is an insult to every American Patriot that has given their lives to preserve our freedom from government intrusion. Shame on those perpetrating this plan.

Sincerely,

Tom Strickfaden